
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 October 2013 
 
 
To all final year students 
University of Nairobi 
 
 
50TH GRADUATION CEREMONY 
 
The 50th Graduation Ceremony is scheduled to take place on Friday, 6th 
December, 2013.  All final year students in the College of Humanities & Social 
Sciences (C.H.S.S.), College of Health Sciences (C.H.S.), and College of Education and 
External Studies (C.E.E.S.), who will have completed the requirements for their 
respective programmes should liaise with their respective Deans/Directors to 
ensure that their academic records are up to date, and their names are 
properly documented in the list of graduands to be submitted for Senate 
approval, by  
15th November 2013. 
 
Prospective graduands should also ensure that they have cleared all fees owed 
to the University. 
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